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From: joeacorn@theedge.ca
Sent: Friday, July 09, 2004 9:33 AM
To: Kimberiey Cliffe-Phillips; colin.needham@gov.ab.ca; Fraser Fairman; Gavin More, GNWT

Environmental Assessment Manager; Jody Irish, Paramount Resources Ltd.; KTFN Legal
Counsel (KTFN Legal Counsel); Shirley Maaskant, Paramount Resources Ltd.; Wade
Romanko, Environment Canada

Subject: Re: Recent Correspondence

Hi Kim,

The response from the Review Board mistakenly focuses just on the Paramount EA. The
Paramount EA was used as the subject EA in DCFN's letter just because it is the only EA in
the Deh Cho region currently at this stage - Report of EA released but not yet any
response from the federal Minister and the NEB.

A closer read of the last paragraph shows that the letter is asking for general guidance
on the application of Section 130 and 131 for all EAs, not just for the Paramount EA. It
is not necessary to wait for a request for consultations on the Paramount EA when the
information requested by DCFN applies to all EAs.

Thanks,
Joe

————— Original Message --—--

From: "Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips" <Kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca>

To: <colin.needham@gov.ab.ca>; "Fraser Fairman" <fairmanf@inac-ainc.gc.ca>; "Gavin More,
GNWT Environmental Assessment Manager" <Gavin More@gov.nt.ca>; "Jody Irish, Paramount
Resources Ltd." <jody.irish@paramountres.com>; "Joe Acorn, KTFN Consultant”
<joeacorn@theedge.ca>; "KTEN Legal Counsel (KTFN Legal Counsel)"
<gillian@mandellpinder.com>; "Shirley Maaskant, Paramount Resources Ltd."
<shirley.maaskant@paramountres.com>; "Wade Romanko, Environment Canada"
<wade.romanko@ec.gc.ca>

Sent: Friday, July 09, 2004 9:04 AM

Subject: Recent Correspondence

Please see attached.

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Tel: (867) 766-7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074
www.nveirb.nt.ca
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